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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Libraries, Clarence Brown, and Bear Safety 
 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will be posted around 3 p.m. today, 
Mayor Jacobs talked about a state donation to Knox County Public Libraries and about the 
upcoming Clarence Brown Film Festival. 
 
He also talks about Tennessee Wildlife Resources Agency’s recommendations for black bear 
safety and supply and demand of Siracha hot sauce. 
 

### 


